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At MPWWA, we take our role in protecting public health seriously. We recognize the potential 

threat of COVID-19 and have gathered as much information as possible on the status and spread of 

this virus. We shall continue to update, provide information resources, and take all the precautions 

and measures necessary to help prevent the spread of this virus. 

  

As you are aware, our Annual Seminar and Equipment Supply Show takes place April 19-22 in 

Halifax, NS. At this time  there are no plans to cancel this important event. 

  

We continue to work with event partners to ensure the health and safety of all attendees. In 

addition to the previously mentioned safety measures, we are monitoring up-to-date guidance from 

health organizations such as Health Canada, the Provincial Health Officials, and the World Health 

Organization. 

  

MPWWA recognizes and understands the situation surrounding COVID-19 changes on a daily basis. 

We commit to providing you with regular updates and information around the status of all future 

MPWWA events and programs. 

  

For more information on how COVID 19 can affect Water Utilities, please visit AWWA’s  current 

COVID-19 resources page at https://www.awwa.org/Resources-Tools/Resource-

Topics/Coronavirus.  You can email us with your concerns and questions to contact@mpwwa.ca  

  

We are hopeful that this situation will be contained soon, and we look forward to putting on 

another great Conference & Trade Show. 

 


